

committee for 11 F 8 P

Equality House 7-9 Shaftesbury Square Belfast BT2 7DP

www.equalityni.org

Our ref: EJC/JS

10 April 2013

Shane McAteer Committee Clerk Assembly Committee for Finance and Personnel Room 419 Parliament Buildings Ballymiscaw Stormont **BELFAST BT4 3XX**

Dear Shane

Re: Inquiry into Flexible Working

Thank you for your letter of 21 March 2013, received on 25 March 2013, reminding me of the Inquiry into Flexible Working in the Public Sector in Northern Ireland which the Committee is undertaking.

I write to confirm that the Commission is not in a position currently to make a submission, but I would like to take this opportunity to wish you well with the Inquiry. I look forward to reading its findings and recommendations in due course.

Yours sincerely

Evelyn Collins CBE Chief Executive

Direct line: (1) Textphone:

Chief Commissioner: Michael Wardlow

028 90 500 622(PA) 028 90 500 589

E mail:

ecollins@equalityni.org